

To Parents of Children in Years 1 and 2

Friday 15 November 2019

Dear Parents

Year 1 and 2 Christmas Celebration and Christingle Service

You are warmly invited to our Christmas celebration and Christingle service on Friday 29 November at 2:30pm, which will be held in the Main Hall.

The first part of this event will be a joyful celebration which captures the excitement of Christmas through a variety of songs and verse. The second part will be a peaceful, atmospheric service which explains the symbolism of the Christingle by candlelight.

At The Manor we are committed to raising money for key charities and each Christmas the Year 1 and 2 Department donates money to The Children's Society. There will be a retiring collection at the end of our service, should you wish to donate to this worthy cause.

Children may come to school wearing red, green or festive home clothes on this day. We will have some lit candles in the hall, therefore long hair must be tied back and worn off the face and please consider the clothing worn by the children. May we also request no ballerina or net/mesh skirts and no fancy dress costumes please. These may be reserved, however, for our Christmas parties during the last week of term when they will be welcomed!

Refreshments will be served at the end of the afternoon in the Dining Room, after which you are free to collect your children from their classrooms.

We look forward to seeing you at this special event.

Yours sincerely

Emma Gower Head of Years 1 and 2

